
North Central Arkansas 
Society for Human Resource Management

November 2014 Newsletter

Affiliate of Society for Human Resource Management

Board Opening

President Christy-Manning 
Owen has decided to step 
down from her position on 
the board. Please bring your 
recommendations for a new 
president for 2015 to the 
November meeting. We need 
to have the new president in 
place by January.  

Membership

If you have ideas on increas-
ing membership and/or 
attendance at meetings, 
please speak with a member 
of the chapter board. 

You’re invited
to NCASHRM’s annual

Boss’s
Luncheon

Please R.S.V.P. no later than Nov. 14 
and include your boss’s name.

11:30 a.m.
Tuesday, Nov. 18

Ann’s Bridal 
901 E. Beebe Capps Expressway

Searcy

Speaker: Lester Allen, retired 
general manager of CINTAS


